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Levels 2/

Key dates for Term 3 
Whole School Maths Incursion – Friday 
20th August 
Minikids – Friday 20th August 
Year 3/4 Camp – Mon 23rd and Tuesday 
24th August  
Year 5/6 Camp – Monday 6th – Wednesday 
8th September 
Minikids – Friday 10th September 
Swimming Week – Monday 13th – Friday 
17th September  

 
From the Principal 
 
Dear APPS Community, 
  
I wanted to take this opportunity today to 
connect with you all, with the reminder that you 
are not alone.  There is undoubtedly a full 
spectrum of emotions being felt and expressed 
today, with many of us struggling to find the 
energy to keep picking ourselves up.   
 
On more than one occasion I have felt a little like 
the hamster in the wheel wondering if it will ever 
stop.  I don’t think I am alone in this.  

As much as we must be kind to each other, we 
can’t forget to also be kind to ourselves.  We all 
do a great deal for our children, families, and 
community, but there has to be time to look after 
our own needs.  I know I have used this line 
before, but it is very hard to pour from an empty 
cup.  I encourage you to give this some thought 
and take action if you can.   
 
Please make sure you are reaching out to 
others, including the school.  We are here to 
support you in any way we can during this 
time.    
  
The following services are also available for 
support: 

o Lifeline on 13 11 14, and in an 
emergency always call triple zero (000) 

o Beyond Blue – 1300 22 4636 
o Kids Help Line – 1800 55 1800 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer/Guardian Opinion Survey 
I am writing with a request for your  
support to participate in the 2021 
Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey 
(previously known as the Parent Opinion 
Survey). 
   

• The survey will be conducted online and 
should take 20 minutes to complete.  

• The survey can be completed on any 
internet enabled device (iPad, Desktop 
or Laptop, Smartphone) and is 
compatible with most browsers. 

• The survey will be open from Monday 19 
July to Sunday 22 August 2021.  

• The survey is available in English and 10 
other languages  
  

Please see the separate Compass message 
with the link and school password.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us: 

PO Box 8153, Burnt Bridge, VIC 3136 

Phone: 

03 9870 1566 

E-mail:   ainslie.parklands.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au    

www.ainslieparklandsps.vic.edu.au 

 

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/APPSCroydon 
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2022 Enrolments 
The school is already taking enrolments for the 
Foundation class in 2022.  If you are a current 
APPS family with a Foundation student for next 
year, please ensure you submit your enrolment 
forms to the office as soon as possible. 
 
If you know of any families who are thinking of 
joining our school next year, I would ask that you 
encourage them to contact the school to 
organise a tour or to join one of our Minikids 
sessions. 
 
Minikids 
Today we offered our first Virtual Minikids 
session for children presently in 3- and 4-year-
old kindergarten. Thank you to those who were 
able to attend. 
 
We will wait on further announcements 
regarding restrictions before confirming the next 
session on Friday 20th August from 2.00-3.15.   
 
Further sessions will be held on: 

• Friday 10th September 
 
The focus of the sessions is on giving 
prospective students and families an opportunity 
to experience our school before committing to 
enrolment.  
 
If you are a current family with a 3- or 4-year-old 
child, or you know some families who may be 
interested in joining us, please contact the office 
on 98701566 to register your attendance.  There 
is no cost involved.  
 
 
 
 

From the Office 

Instrumental Music at APPS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Just Brass will be starting up again at Ainslie 
Parklands. 
 
If your child has always wanted to learn to play 
an instrument, this is a fantastic opportunity as 
all lessons are free and include the loan of an 
instrument. 
 
This opportunity is available for students in Year 
3 – 6. 
 
For those that are interested, please fill out the 
expressions of interest form located at the office. 
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